
                                                                                              
 
 
Dear competitors, 
  

Here are a few words about the Organization of the Sensas European 
 Challenge  Super Final 

It will be an outstanding event with the best of organisation and the 
finest of hospitality. 
There is an internet site, available in 7 languages, developed in partnership 
with the tourism office,which is specifically dedicated to the event:  
  

www.finale-sensas-Europe-2011.com 
  
You can find all the information necessary for the event, for your travel and 
accommodation all online. There is also plenty of practical 
information, section plans etc... 
  
Meeting of the teams, for the draw, will be carried out from 15: 00 till 
18.00 on Friday, October 7th. This will be followed by an official dinner 
during which there will be a presentation of the teams.  It would be 
appreciated if every team makes the effort to attend. For you information, 
this presentation will be hosted by Henri SANNIER in person. 
  
We also ask you, if possible to have a photo of your team (preferably a 
fishing photo) so that we can prepare the presentation of the teams. Also you 
will need to fill out a fact sheet for your club or team (see attached form). 
This will have to be to returned along with your confirmation of 
participation which will be sent to you in June. 
However, you can now send your photo to the following address: 
cfn@sensas.fr 
Thank you for your attention, and I hope you all enjoy what will be a 
memorable event. 
  
        Christophe & Jean 
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